
QUAIL CREEK PERFORMING ARTS GUILD 

Minutes of the General meeting on April 27, 2022 

In attendance:  Mary Campbell-Jones, Davey Jones, Diana Paul, Patty Zatkin, Bill Entwhisle, 

Dodie Prescott, Pam Campbell 

The meeting was called to order at 3:02 p.m. by Davey in place of Cyndy Gierada, President. 

Secretary, Mary Campbell-Jones:  The minutes of the March meeting were approved and are on 

the web site. 

Treasurer, Davey Jones, in for Sydney Ranney:  He reported that we have $17, 576.84 in the 

bank.  Of that amount $3901 in expenses from “Rumors” has not cleared.  In addition, $3500 is 

set aside for 2022 expenses of storage units and insurance. 

Publicity, Dodie Prescott:  Dodie will be putting an article about the upcoming “Quail Creek has 

Talent” show in the July Crossing.  All residents are encouraged to participate in the talent 

show. 

VP Comedy and Drama, Davey Jones:  Davey reported about the success of the play “Rumors”.  

484 tickets were sold for an income of $9680.  Expenses were $5726.32 leaving a net profit of 

$3953.68.   

VP Music and Variety, Bill Entwhisle:  He is working on the script for the Christmas show.  It will 

include 6 men and 6 women.  For the QC has Talent show he will be putting a group together 

for auditions on Aug. 1.   He asked for anyone to help with the show. 

Membership, Patty Zatkin:  Patty reported that we have a returning member, Maggie Brown.  

She reported that the Choral Concert was a great success.  She thanked Elza Harmon for 

constructing the rails for the risers. 

Member-at-large, Diana Paul:  She said the cast parties for “Rumors” and the Choral concert 

were well attended and came under budget. 

Old Business:  Bill presented the slate of officers to the membership and pointed out that we 

still need someone to run for President.  He asked the candidates to provide him with a bio to 

be sent out to the membership before voting. The ballots should be on the web site by May 10 

and sent to members for voting.  The ballots can be returned to him at his house or by mail. 

New Business:  Davey talked about a certificate for Valerie Easterly for her commitment as prop 

coordinator for “Rumors”.  She did a great job. 

Davey asked to be removed as a candidate for VP of Comedy and Drama and said he would run 

for President. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:55. p.m.  Respectfully submitted, Mary Campbell-Jones 


